
  
   

 

21 June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Thank you for responding to my previous letter relating to the proposed options for the forthcoming 
ski trip at Easter 2018.  Winter Park was a clear winner by more than 2:1. As stated in the initial 
letter I will therefore be offering Winter Park, USA as our trip for next year. 

For those that opted for Tignes in France, you are more than welcome to change your decision 
and claim a spot on the trip.  Please find attached full details relating to the forthcoming trip to 
Winter Park and I will be issuing the boys with letters and information sheets in the coming weeks. 

The cost of the trip will be £1590 based on 40 paying students (plus an additional £75 tax if boys 
are aged 16 years and over on our return departure date).  I do now require a deposit of £300 to 
secure your son’s place.  This trip is open to current Year 9 pupils and above. 

PAYMENT OPTIONS: 

Online:  Via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Deadline for deposit payment:  Wednesday 28 June 2017 

Many thanks 

 

Mr L Duckett 
Party Leader 
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